In Galaţi county, the Danube Region Strategy is taking roots 

bringing together Romanian experts from South-East Region
~ first graduates at DANUBIUS University ~

~ Press release ~

Bucharest, October 29th, 2012

Whereas funding major strategic projects for the Danube Region re-launching - by implementing EUSDR - is fast approaching, the EUSDR International Honorary Chair, recently officially launched for catalyzing the expertise and human resources needed for large projects like this, created in Galati city, the home town of the International Commission of the Danube, in partnership with the Romanian Academy and the “Danubius” University, the first class of specialists in Danube River-related issues, with an inter-disciplinary approach keeping with the "bottom-up" principle .

On this occasion, the first 22 representatives from all relevant fields (local government, business and academic environment, consultancy firms and NGOs) in four counties - Braila, Constanta, Galati and Tulcea - graduated training session at post-graduate level, from 25 to 27 October 2012, and joined the National Network of EUSDR  Promoters, Facilitators and Experts (PROFEX) project, coordinated by EUROLINK - House of Europe Foundation in Bucharest. In carrying out their work, the students participated in practical exercises and virtual strategies that influence decision making for multinational strategic projects; they also have acquired good information about positive European background and have experienced mutual opinions on given topics.
During the event, Prof. Univ. Dr. Alexandru T. BOGDAN, Corresponding Member of the Romanian Academy, gave an exciting lecture on the importance of the new field of bio-eco-economy; and not in the least, it is interesting to point out the speeches of Mr. Jamil BENABDALLAH, French consultant, Conf. Univ. Dr. Andy PUŞCĂ, Rector of Danubius University, and Prof. Sever AVRAM, leader of the Danube-Black Sea Action Group launched within EUSDR Advisory Board.  Conf. Dr. Mariana TRANDAFIR was the moderator of the meeting.
Subsequently, the Executive Report on the results of the session and the comments made during the debates will be transmitted through the Advisory Board to the National Coordinator for optimal adaptation and implementation and evaluation of the Strategic initiatives.
We also wish to inform you that the next session will be held at the International Center for Conferences of “Valahia” University in Targoviste on 9-10 November 2012. For more information, those interested can enter the official website: www.HouseofEurope.ro
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